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DATE: September 26, 2006 
 
TO:                 SUBDIVISION COMMITTEE   
 
FROM: Taven M. Kinison Brown  
 
SUBJECT:      PLN000196   Carlsen Estates / Paco LLC.                   
                          September 28, 2006 Agenda Item #2 @ 11:15 
 
 
 

Staff requests that the Subdivision Committee continue this item two weeks to the regularly 
scheduled meeting of  October 12, 2006 to assure that all parties who have expressed an interest 
in this development proposal are given proper notice.  Staff had noticed the item in the local 
newspaper, mailed notices to property owners within 300 feet of the subject property, and had 
provided public notices to be posted on the property, yet missed drawing addresses and names 
from our concerned parties list.  
 
To assure that everyone interested in the development proposal has notice, staff recommends that 
this item be continued to October 12, 2006. 
 
 


